
Hello 
  
The Booster meeting information from the meeting Wednesday, November 2, 2016: 
  
Attendees:    Bob Goitz; Tim Brenner; Chris DeTemple; Jane Gessner; Katie Graf; Stefanie 
Goitz; Jim Jurkovec 
  
  
Please try to get sponsors for the gym banner; game day flyers.  Boy's boosters have a lot of 
sponsors, girls booster's are asked to try to make contact or provide contact information for 
possible sponsors 
  
Jane Gessner will reach out to contacts for Pep Bands; Drum Core     Chris DeTemple will reach 
out to contacts for cheerleaders;      Katie Graf will reach out to Best Buddies;  Bob Goitz will 
talk to coach for Little Dribblers 
  
Katie Graf is coordinating 50/50 and will put the schedule together for both 50/50 and 
concessions.  We will continue to discuss which food options we will use at the table during 
games.  Agreed to move forward with submitting the game of chance application to the County 
while awaiting recognition by the PR School Board confirmation so the application is in. 
  
Agreed on the dates/games chosen for the videos 
  
January 28, 2017 agreed upon for Night at the Races.  Katie Graf will confirm date for obtaining 
the Richland Fire Hall 
  
February 12, 2017 agreed upon for End of Year Banquet (Senior Night 2/9/17) but agreed that 
2/12 is the end of season, before playoffs, and will work.  Coordinators can reach out to Tim 
Brenner for information from last year's banquet. 
  
Web site coordination for girls to be added as a drop-down link from the boy's site will be 
presented to the boy's boosters for agreement 
  
The attendees cast votes to approve the PRGBB By-Laws Modifications for 2016-17 (number of 
attendees met requirements for quorum) 
  
Still need volunteer(s) for coordinating of Night at the Races. 
  
  
 


